

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

November 19, 2020

Michael Hulke Monica Anderson

VIA EMAIL: monica.marie.anderson@gmail.com VIA EMAIL:

monica.marie.anderson@gmail.com

Michael Klemm Becky Errigo

HJ Law Firm Neighborworks Home Partners

VIA EMAIL: MKlemm@hjlawfirm.com VIA EMAIL: berrigo@nwhomepartners.org

RE: Remove or Repair of the Structure at 1915 Ivy Avenue

Dear Mr. Hulke, Ms. Anderson, Mr. Klemm & Ms. Errigo:

This is to confirm that at the November 18, 2020 City Council meeting, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the Council refer the matter back to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, December 8, 2020 for further discussion. This hearing will take place via phone between 9:00 and 10:30 am.

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515.

Sincerely,

/s/

Joanna Zimny

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant

c: Rehabilitation & Removal staff

Steve Magner – Department of Safety & Inspections, Housing and Code Enforcement Manager

Christine Boulware – Historic Preservation Specialist

Nathan Bruhn - Department of Safety & Inspections, Building Inspector